
This week our staff and students have been out in our local community spreading some festive 
cheer delivering food hampers, and dropping off warm winter items that were very kindly donated 
by Manchester United Foundations.  

 

On Tuesday and Thursday this week, two groups of students had the wonderful opportunity to spend 
the mornings wrapping Christmas presents, as part of The Salvation Army Christmas Present Appeal 
in Swinton, supporting those who may have very little or nothing under the tree on Christmas 
morning. 

 

During our visits we discussed in a group what and why the appeal exists and spoke about the 
positive impact of how just a little bit help from everybody really can go a long way, bringing to life 
our Academy values of developing a caring, inclusive community where we have concern for 
others and demonstrate respect for each other. 

 

All students involved behaved impeccably, so much so that we have been invited back to be a 
part of this special project again next year! 

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank The Salvation Army Swinton, Tesco Express 
Salford and Asda Swinton for their very kind donations helping us to support our local 
community. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


